TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203
towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Chairman Kevin J. Dombrowski

July 7, 2022

Hector and Tayor Torres
7 Hillside Drive
Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Torres:

The Town Council’s Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage
residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday,
July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding
illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on
these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not
hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.
Sincerely,

Committee Chairman
Community Relations Committee

Park on East Drive — Informal Conversation
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